

## PRESIDENTIAL EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF RUSSIAN FEDERATION

## PRESIDENTIAL DIRECTORATE FOR CORRESPONDENCE FROM CITIZENS AND ORGANIZATIONS

ul. Ilyinka, 23, Moscow, Russian Federation, 103132

27 September 2012 № A26-02-564690

To Yakunin S.P. PO Box 50, YACONTO Moscow 129301



564690

Dear Sergey Pavlovich!

Your mail in written form to the President of Russian Federation has been reviewed.

We would like to inform you that your appeal ref. №120815-A01 of August 15<sup>th</sup>, 2012 has not been received by the Presidential Directorate for correspondence from citizens and organizations.

Respectfully yours,

Chief Counsel of the Department for correspondence from citizens and organizations

Y. Kuprin